
  

MIKE 1 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD OF REVIEW MEETING 

TO BE HELD ELECTRONICALLY 

 

CITY OF MENOMINEE 

MENOMINEE COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

 

 

To: The residents and property owners of the City of Menominee, Menominee County, Michigan, and any 

other interested parties.  

 

Please take notice that a Board of Review for the City of Menominee, Michigan will meet on April 6, 2020, at 

10:00 a.m. by electronic remote access. The purpose of the meeting is to review and certify the 2020 assessment 

roll. 

 

Electronic remote access, in accordance with the Michigan Governor’s Executive Order 2020-15, will be 

implemented in response to COVID-19 social distancing requirements and Michigan Governor’s Executive 

Order 2020-21. The public may participate in the meeting through Zoom access by audio using a computer, 

mobile phone or telephone calling the listed telephone number: 

Dial 1-312-626-6799 then there will be request to enter the meeting ID: 588 030 249 #. 

 

Members of the public will only be able to speak during the public comment portion of the meeting and such 

comment will be limited to three minutes per person. To provide for orderly public participation, a person 

wishing to speak must state their name and request to be recognized by the City Manager. The City Manager 

will recognize all persons wishing to speak during public comment. If, prior to the meeting, members of the 

public have certain questions or wish to provide input on any business that will be addressed at the meeting then 

such persons may contact the City Clerk Kathy Brofka, by email to kbrofka@menomineemi.gov, or by mail at 

2511 10th Street, Menominee, MI 49858. A copy of the meeting material may be found on the link on the City’s 

homepage at menomineemi.us. 

 

The City will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the 

meeting upon 48-hour advance notice by contacting Kathy Brofka, Clerk, by email, phone, or mail at the below.  

 

       _______________________________ 

       Kathy Brofka, Clerk    

Phone (906) 863-2656 

kbrofka@menomineemi.gov 


